
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Carol E. Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
                     Board of Education 
 
FROM: Dr. Carrie Kamm, Senior Director of Equity 
                       
RE: Intergovernmental Agreement between District 97 and Oak Park Township   
 
DATE:  July 11, 2018 
 
 
 
Oak Park Township has sought an intergovernmental agreement (IGA) with District 97 and 
community agencies.  Our attorneys reviewed the initial draft provided to us by Oak Park Township, 
they suggested revisions, and Oak Park Township accepted our revisions. The final version of the 
IGA is attached to this memo.  
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